
Dr Olisanwendu Ogwuda    
 
I am standing for re-election as a Senator 
 
Having served as the EGIS “Dubai” Senator since July 2015, I have now understood 
how important it is to have a School representative from Dubai on Senate. It is important 
to ensure that the views of Dubai colleagues are heard and also to feed back to Dubai 
colleagues the deliberations in Senate. As we move towards developing the University 
Strategy and University Structure (Colleges, Schools, etc), it is now even more 
important to have School representation on Senate from Dubai and I feel that I am best 
placed to ensure that the School “Dubai voice” is heard. I am keen to continue as a 
Senator as I have been involved in the initial discussions/meetings around the overall 
University direction and would like to see this through in my second term as Senator.  


